U.S. Rep. Rohrabacher on a visit to Serbia
Friday, 08 May 2015.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with US Congressional Representative Dana Rohrabacher, Chairman of the House
Europe, Eurasia Subcommittee, who is visiting the Republic of Serbia in the framework of his
tour of the region.

During the meeting, the interlocutors exchanged views on regional topics, including on current
bilateral and international issues.

Minister Dacic expressed his satisfaction over the positive dynamic of the bilateral dialogue and
indicated that Serbia’s foreign policy position today was much better, inter alia as a result of
recognition of its commitment to the dialogue with Pristina and the constructive relations with
neighbouring countries.

Rep. Rohrabacher said that the US appreciated the efforts of the Republic of Serbia aimed at
establishing full regional stability, indicating that significant progress had been made in this
context. He also underlined that Serbia enjoyed full US support in this process.




